

May 22, 2014

Jim Byers, APP-600 FOB 10A, Room 616-T Federal Aviation Administration 800 Independence Ave. SW Washington, DC 20591

LAX

LA/Ontario

Van Nuys

City of Los Angeles

Eric Garcetti Mayor

Board of Airport

Sean O. Burton President

Valeria C. Velasco Vice President

Gabriel L. Eshaghian Jackie Goldberg Beatrice C. Hsu Matthew M. Johnson Or. Cynthia A. Telles

Gina Marie Lindsey Executive Director Re: Errata to the Los Angeles International Airport Part 161 Application – Revised May 2014

Dear Mr. Byers:

Per your request and on behalf of Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA), I am pleased to submit this errata (provided on the following pages) to provide the missing land use compatibility information with the May 2014 "14 C.F.R. Part 161 Application for Approval of a Runway Use Restriction" at Los Angeles International Airport (LAX).

Please contact me via phone (424-646-6499) or email (statro@lawa.org) if you have any questions during the review of our application for the proposed runway use restriction.

Sincerely,

Scott Tatro

Airport Environmental Manager I

ST:oc

Enclosures: Errata to 14 C.F.R. Part 161 Application for Approval of a Runway Use

Restriction at Los Angeles International Airport, revised May 2014

Z:\LETTERSANDMEMOS

